OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

AUG 27 2018

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 2169 without my signature.

This bill reduces the period of time following the expiration of a vehicle lease or rental
agreement from 5 days to 48 hours before the person who has leased the vehicle is
presumed to have embezzled the vehicle.

I understand the importance of enabling car rental companies to protect against those who
steal their cars. In this case, however, I believe there are other solutions available that
would work better, such as the increased use of GPS technology.

Sincerely,
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Edmund G. Bréwn Jr.

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. « SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841
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